
 

 

VERMONT INTERFAITH POWER AND LIGHT IS SEEKING BOARD 

MEMBERS 
Vermont Interfaith Power & Light (VTIPL) works to help members of Vermont’s faith 

and spiritual communities understand that the climate crisis demands recognition that 

Earth is a precious gift: global climate change is a moral challenge; global climate change 

is disrupting the natural balance; we live our faith through our actions; and there is no 

peace without a planet. Vermont Interfaith Power & Light helps take action in their 

houses of worship, homes, and workplaces to conserve energy, use it efficiently, and 

increase the use of renewable energy. 

 

A prospective member of the Board understands and supports that statement and is ready 

to join us, adding their specific talents and energy to the task ahead. A candidate should: 

• Belong to a faith or spiritual community, 

• Understand faith’s connection to Earth stewardship, 

• Demonstrate experience in engaging faith and spiritual communities in saving energy 

and in moving Vermont forward to a just and sustainable future, 

And we are particularly interested in candidates who: 

• Have knowledge of and/or in depth familiarity with climate science and associated 

policy, 

• Have direct knowledge or an interest in energy technology, 

• Are comfortable with online communication technology and social media platforms, 

• Are experienced with accounting principles and Quick-Books, 

• Have experience in or willingness to fund raise. 

 

Responsibilities: 

• During this pandemic, the Board meets once a month via Zoom, and may meet more 

often when needed, 

• Board members take an active role in designing and implementing outreach programs 

that engage faith and spiritual communities in the legislative process, 

• We interact with members of the legislature, state government, and Vermont NGO’s to 

advocate for VTIPL priorities, 

• We work together to raise funds to support our priorities. 

 

Contact: 

If you are interested in joining our organization as a Board member, please send a letter 

of interest to: 

 VTIPL Board Search 

 P.O. Box 3095 

 Burlington, Vermont 05408 
 


